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APR 101978

Docket No. 50-155

Consumers Powver Cowpany
ATTN: Mr. R. B. DeWitt
Manager of Nuclear
Plant Operations
212 West Michigan Avenue
Jackson, MI 495201

Centlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated March 17, 1978, informing us of
the steps you have taken to correct the moncompliance identified
in our letter dated February 16, 1978. We will examine your cor-
rective action during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us {s appreciatad.

Sincerely,

W. L. Fisher, Acting Chief
Fuel FPacility and Materials
Safety Branch

cc: Mr. C. J. Bartman, Plant
Superintendent
William S. Skibitsky,
Senior Licensing Engineer
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